
From:                                         Mark T. Arienti
Sent:                                           Thursday, May 30, 2019 11:24 AM
To:                                               Jennifer Curtis
Cc:                                               Amanda L. Lessard; Dustin Roma
Subject:                                     Lot 3 Architectural Drive
 
Jenn,
 
I reviewed the Minor Site Plan Application and associated plan set for Lot 3 Architectural Drive dated May 13,
2019 by DM Roma Consulting Engineers and have the following comment:
 

The application states that the “stormwater design will remain consistent with the original design  and
will continue to utilize the existing stormwater facilities, which include two existing underdrained soil
filter basins constructed between Lot 2 and Lot 3 and between Lot 3 and Lot 4.”    These underdrained
soil filters were observed by the Town to be in place and appeared to be in adequate condition with
the exception of the catch basin outlet structures.  The grates on these structures were visibly out-of-
level.   A note should be added to the plans that the contractor should inspect the structures and
adjust/repair as necessary so that they are installed as indicated in the approved subdivision plans
from June 9, 2006.  

 
Thanks,
 
Mark 
 
Mark Arienti, P.E., Town Engineer
Town of Windham
8 School Road
Windham, ME 04062

 
office: (207) 894-5900 x 6124
cell: (207) 894-4107
fax: (207) 892-1916
www.windhammaine.us
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